
 

 
 

 

 

RECALL NOTICE 

 
Dear Customer, 

As a result of a review of our operations and more particularly the information 

regarding allergens contained in our products, we would like to inform you that:- 

all our products contain gluten produced from both barley and wheat. 

We have withdrawn the product due to incorrect labelling.  Legislation now requires 

an indication of each of the specific gluten cereals contained in the product and the label has 

not declared wheat in the allergy information. 

This notice is purely a technical issue involving the wording required on our labels 

and has no bearing on the quality of our beers. Going forward our labels will now contain this 

information. 

Should you suffer from a wheat allergy or intolerance do not consume the product but 

return to the retailer for refund 

We hope this important information is beneficial for you and any customers with a 

specific wheat gluten intolerance condition. 

 

Kind regards 

Dave Campbell 

Head Brewer 
 
 


